
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

- Page 1 - 

Minutes 
 
Licensing Sub-Committee A 
Thursday, 1 April 2010 
Meeting held at Committee Room 6 - Civic Centre, 
High Street, Uxbridge UB8 1UW 
 

 

Published on: 14 April 2010 
Come into effect on: Immediately  

 
 

 Members Present:  
Councillors Josephine Barrett (Chairman) 
David Allam 
Peter Kemp 
 
Officers Present:  
 Beejal Soni, Legal Advisor 
Sharon Garner, Licensing Officer 
Nadia Williams, Democratic Services Officer 
 
Also Present  
Mr and Mrs Dhadwal – Applicants  
Mr Kevin Taylor – Premises Manager 
Councillor Lynne Allen – Ward Councillor  
Sgt Ian Meens – Representing the Metropolitan Police Service 
 

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST IN MATTERS COMING BEFORE THIS MEETING 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

3. TO CONFIRM THAT ITEMS MARKED PART 1 WILL BE CONSIDERED IN 
PUBLIC AND ITEMS MARKED PART 2 WILL BE CONSIDERED IN PRIVATE 
 
It was confirmed that all the items of business would be conducted in public. 
 
 

4. CONSIDERATION OF THE REPORT FROM THE LICENSING OFFICER 
 
Application for the Variation of the Premises Licence of Heathrow Inn, 
140 Coldharbour Lane, Hayes. 
 
DECISION 
 
The Sub-Committee considered the application and took into account 

evidence and submissions from all of the parties. In reaching its decision, the 
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Sub-Committee took into account, the relevant provisions of the Licensing Act 

2003, the Secretary of State’s Guidance issued under the Act and the Council’s 

Statement of Licensing Policy.  The Sub-committee also took into account, its 

overriding duty to promote the Licensing Objectives.   

 

The Sub-Committee decided on the balance of probabilities, to reject the 

Application. 

 

The Applicant was advised that this decision did not in any way prevent the 

Applicant from applying for a TENS to hold karaoke or special events.  The Applicant 

was additionally advised that, only a limited number of TENS were available, and 

this limit may not be exceeded. 

 
These are the minutes of the above meeting. For information on the resolution, 
please contact Nadia Williams on 01895 277655. Circulation of these minutes are to 
Councillors, Officers, the Press and Members of the Public. 
 
 
 


